From: Lindsay Thorimbert <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>

Sent: Friday, April 26, 2019 12:05 PM

To: City Council

Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Friday, April 26, 2019 - 12:04 Submitted by anonymous user: 165.225.36.89

Submitted values are:

Date: Friday, April 26, 2019

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name: Lindsay Last Name: Thorimbert

Email:

Address: Avenue I South

City: Saskatoon

Province: Saskatchewan Postal Code:

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable):

Subject: In favour of the permanent downtown bike lane plan

Meeting (if known): April 29 Council Meeting

Comments:

Hello and thank you for taking the time to read my letter!

I wanted write a quick note in favour of the proposed Downtown Active Transportation Network, and particularly Option 1 that would include bike lanes on 3rd Avenue. I commute by bicycle most days, including in the winter. Anecdotally, I've seen the number of cyclists increase in the last few years. I've also seen the number of winter riders increase. This is a group that often isn't that visible downtown because they move off the roads and onto the Meewasin Trail Network during the winter months. That's what I do, anyway. One more point I'd like to make is that I will continue to ride my bike to work no matter the decision that's made on Monday. If there aren't bike lanes, I'll simply ride in traffic, which is a negative for me as well as the motorists stuck behind me.

Thanks for your time considering my opinion and thanks for your service to your community and our beautiful city.

Best,

Lindsay Thorimbert

Attachments:

The results of this submission may be viewed at:

https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/304078